

Upper Sutton Street
Aston
Birmingham
B6 5BE
enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk

Student:

08/05/2025

Dear Parents,

Year 6 SATs

Tests for reading, grammar, punctuation and spelling, and mathematics take place next week from Monday to Thursday. We are proud of how hard our year 6 pupils have worked. Mrs Rai-Moore and I are organising a free breakfast club for year 6 children from Monday to Thursday during the SATs week. This will open at 8 am and be held in the dining hall. We would like to see year 6 children coming to school as close to 8 am as possible on those days

## School meals

We will offer a hot meal every Friday instead of a packed lunch. Delicious food will be on the menu each Friday details of which are on our <u>website</u>.

Educational visits this term (Years 5 and 6 have been on visits during the Spring Term)

Reception to the Sea Life Centre

Year 1 to the Birmingham Wildlife Conservation Park

Year 2 to Twycross Zoo

Year 3 to Think Tank

Year 4 to the Back to Backs in Birmingham

We will send a letter with dates and the cost of each visit. You will need to pay through Pay Parent.

Term dates



Upper Sutton Street
Aston
Birmingham
B6 5BE
enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk

Student:

08/05/2025

Our website has our term dates. Please find them here.

With best wishes for the weekend,

Mr Moore

**Executive Headteacher**